
P&C NEWS – Wednesday 6 March 2019 

ONLINE ORDERING IS HERE WITH QKR! 

We’re excited to launch QKR by Mastercard at Cudgen Public School! The P&C will be using the new 

online ordering app for Canteen, Uniforms, Events, Fundraisers and more.  

Qkr is a secure and easy way to order and pay for school items from your phone or tablet at a time or 

place that suits you. It also helps the P&C to provide additional ways to pay, advanced ordering and 

makes it easier for us to communicate with parents about all the amazing things we’re doing this year. 

With Qkr you can: 

• Order and pay for your child’s lunches – no need to bring cash and paper bags to school and this 

also helps us to make volunteering for the canteen easier for parents. 

• Order school uniforms and have them delivered to your child. 

• Order and pay for Special Food Days, fundraisers such as Mother’s Day, Fete Wristbands and 

more. 

• See your receipts on the app and get them sent by email if required. 

More details will be coming home in a special flyer including details of our launch celebration – a Pizza 

Party! 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

Wednesday 13 March 2019 – Pizza Party 

To celebrate the launch of Qkr, the P&C will be hosting a Pizza Party! Students are invited to wear mufti 

– simply donate a bag of brown lunch bags on the day or choose a donation option from the Qkr service. 

There will also be a $5 Pizza Meal Deal available:  

1. Choose a pizza topping: Simply Cheese, Ham and Cheese, Beef and Onion or Pepperoni 

2. Choose a cookie or a bag of Samboy chips 

3. Choose a drink 

Orders will be available via the online ordering system only. Cut-off for orders is 5pm on Monday 11 

March. You can order now on Qkr! 

Wednesday 27 March 2019 – Bright & Fluro Disco 

Our first fundraiser for 2019 will be the Bright & Fluro Disco on Wednesday 27 March in the hall. Wear 

your bright or fluro colours and come along for a disco with LED lights, bubble machine, smoke machine 

and dance games.  

Disco tickets, special deals and meals available to pre-order on Qkr. Additional sausage sizzles, drinks 

and glow products available with cash on the night (hamburgers available for pre-order online only). 

Junior Disco: 4.30pm – 5.30pm. Kindergarten, Year 1, Year 2 and optional for Year 3 (Year 3 can choose 

between the junior or senior disco). 



Family Dinner: 5.30pm – 6.00pm. Order a meal for all family members to enjoy together between disco 

sessions. 

Senior Disco: 6.00pm – 7.00pm. Year 3 (optional), Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6. 

Please note: This is not a school event. This is a P&C event. Parents will be required to supervise their 

children during the event and stay for the duration of the event.  

P&C MEETINGS & VACANT POSITIONS! 

The next P&C meeting will be at 6pm on Wednesday 13 March 2019 in the staff room. 

There are positions vacant on the P&C including Uniform Treasurer and Fete Convenor. If you can 

volunteer some time from home and you’re willing to give it a go with the support of the wider P&C 

members, please come along to our AGM or grab one of us for a chat about the roles. We also have a 

few roles being vacated next year so it’s a great chance to come along and see what we’re all about! 

Date for the AGM to be confirmed. 

Have a question, need more information or would like to volunteer? Please contact us on 
cudgenpandc@hotmail.com, join the P&C Facebook page or Tammy on 0457 150 510. 


